At a regular Meeting of the
Town Board of the Town of
North Greenbush held at 7:00 pm
On May 14, 2020 at the

Town Offices

ESTABLISHING A CLIMATE SMART COMMITTEE FOR THE
TOWN OF NORTH GREENBUSH

WHEREAS, in November 2019 the Town Board adopted the New York State
Climate Smart Community Pledge for the Town of North Greenbush as a means of
reviewing climate changes and the potential impact to our community; and

WHEREAS, the Town Board hereby establishes a Town Climate Smart Committee
for the purpose of developing a strategy and work plan for establishing a baseline for
the town’s current emissions that will aid in recommending reduction targets;
identifying new strategies for reduction and energy efficiency; and recommending
ways in which such strategies can be incorporated into the towns economic
development and planning efforts.

NOW THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED, Town Board hereby appoints the
community representatives named in the attached to Town to the North Greenbush
Climate Smart Committee.

Councilwoman Sabo moved, Supervisor Bott seconded

and the Town Board voted as follows:
Councilwoman Hoffman
Councilwoman Sabo

Councilman Rogers

Supervisor Bott

RESOLUTION 2020-5-33



Town of North Greenbush
Town Board Appointed Climate Smart Committee

Mary Frances Sabo, Town Board Member and Committee Chair

Karl Lampson, Director, RPI Tech Park

John Greaves, Town Resident and Senior Environmental Scientist, CHA Consulting

Morgan Ruthman, The Spinney Group, a property management and development firm, Town
Developer

Scot Noel, Town resident, business owner and developer

David Wilson, Town Planning Board Member and Firefighter

Mark Premo, Town Highway Superintendent

Michael Miner, Town Building Inspector

Eric Westfall, Town Engineer and MS4 and Stormwater Management Officer



